
THE BOARD OF REVIEW OF PLUMBING CONTRACTORS 
MINUTES OF THE MEETING 

JUNE 21, 2017 
 
The Board of Review of Plumbing Contractors did NOT meet in Conference Room H at 757 Carolyn Avenue at 5:00 p.m. 
on June 21, 2017. 
  

The Board of Review of Plumbing Contractors did not meet.  There were no items for an agenda.  

 

 


